
New Student Email & Web Services 
 
Argosy University is excited to announce that in January 2007 a new student email and 
web publishing system will be available to all students.   The new services will include 
the current functionality plus several new features, such as: 
 

• 250 MB of email space 
• 50 MB of web space 
• Built-in anti-virus/anti-spam filtering 
• Calendaring 
• Web Publishing and File Sharing 

 
There will be several other new features available, so watch for additional information 
regarding the new system to be published soon! 
 
Backup Your Files 
 
Have you backed up your data lately?   If you have important emails or files on your 
email/web space account, please read this.  While we plan for the security of your data, it 
is always a good idea to be ready for the unexpected.  We recommend that you always 
maintain a backup copy of any important files or emails off the server.  While we will 
attempt to move your files to the new student email system in January, we recommend 
you take any necessary precautions in case your data is not available when you expect it.  
If you have questions on how to backup your files please contact Student Email Help via 
the link on your Personal Information Page in Banner Student Link. 
 


